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From: 
Sent : 

Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

6/2/201112:37:05 PM 

ALE0000175 

To: Brian Bentz [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BENTZB]; John Glicksman 

[/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JOHN.GLICKSMAN] 

CC: 'Sara Almas' [salmas@collingwood.ca] 

Subject: Compenso Proposal 

Importance: High 

Hi Brian/John: 
I had the opportunity to meet with the Clerk of the Town of Collingwood, Ms. Sara Almas this morning. 
During the meeting I described the services my company would be providing to Powerstream throughout the Region as 
well as specific to Collingwood. 
Ms. Almas was kind enough to offer an interpretation (opinion) of the "Provincial Conflict of Interest Act" as it relates to 
my sister being a member of Municipal Council. Ms. Almas was quite clear that there is no conflict of interest based on 
my company' s relationship with Powerstream. 
Ms. Almas agreed to be copied on this message. 
Kind Regards, 
Paul 

Hon. Paul Bonwick, P.C. 

Compenso Communications Inc. 
186 Hurontario St., Suite 203 
Collingwood, ON 
L9Y 4T4 
Ph:705.445.8540 
F: 705.443.8668 


